Letter: Friend honored at
Bread & Broth

To the community,

A group of family members and friends of Agi Gaura hosted a
Bread & Broth Adopt A Day of Nourishment in her memory on Feb.
15.

Gaura, a longtime resident of South Lake Tahoe, passed away
several months ago and her former co-workers from Harrah’s-
Harveys casinos wanted to honor her memory by helping feed
those who struggle with hunger.

“We all came here today to honor our dear friend Agi Gaura who
had the kindness heart and would have loved to be here with
us,” commented Patricia Frega. “We love and miss her but our
memories will prevail.”

An Adopt A Day in February was chosen for Agi’s memorial
dinner because Valentine'’s Day was one of her favorite days to
celebrate.

Over 20 friends and family members donated to Gaura’'s AAD
Memorial dinner and 1in addition to Frega, Stephanie
Bartholomew, Ann Marie Rose, Roxanne McKool and Pat Frega
represented all of Gaura’s friends by volunteering at the
dinner. B&B is very grateful for this thoughtful and generous
memorial gift which provided the funds to serve hungry, at
risk people a hot, nutritious dinner at St. Theresa Church
Grace Hall.

For more B&B information, go online or find us on Facebook.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/02/friend-honored-at-bread-and-broth/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/02/friend-honored-at-bread-and-broth/
http://www.breadandbroth.org/

